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President’s Message  ​By: Roni Jo Frazier 

Dear Sisters, 

I am so excited to be writing my first newsletter article for you this 2020/2021 school year. This school 
year proves to be one that is like no other and I am excited that we are in this together. Humble ISD 
has begun school and students are already going back in person and online to learn, socialize and 
grow as individuals. We are educators, both currently working and retired know the hard work it takes 
to get a school year up and running and I am so proud to be a part of an organization like this one 
that really supports and promotes women educators. Those who have never been teachers will never 
know the truly enormous task the start of the school year is for each teacher and this group has some 
of the best in this area. So, thank you for doing all that you are doing right now during the start of this 
very trying school year. Your work and dedication are not unnoticed! 

Our newly instated Board of Directors met in August to begin planning out what Lambda Delta will 
look like for this school year. As you can imagine we will need to do things much differently due to 
COVID 19.  We have decided to do all our meetings through November via Zoom. While we miss 
seeing everyone in person, we felt it best to do this through November. We also decided that once we 
do get to meet again in person we will continue to offer a Zoom link so those members who can not 
attend in person can still log in and attend the meeting from their own personal space. Please do not 
be afraid of Zoom or attending virtually, it is extremely easy! I can provide you support if you need it, 
just reach out to me. 

As a board, we also decided that our holiday market would need to be moved to spring. We are 
hoping that by spring we will be able to hold a market much like the one did in the fall and raise the 
money we need for scholarships. We will be watching the COVID cases and recommendations before 
we make this decision. As well, we have not decided if we will have a Christmas party or not quite yet, 
but we did decide to move new member inductions to the spring. This will allow us to have the 
opportunity to conduct the inductions in person (fingers crossed) and new members will only pay for 
the next year of membership. This is a big change from our typical way, but overall, we think it will 
work out well for both the new members and the current members nominating them. 

Your board is working hard to make sure each member of this organization is staying connected and 
feeling supported. Be on the lookout for a surprise in your yard over the next month! We are excited 
for what this year holds and encouraged by your dedication and commitment to your fellow educators. 
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Due to COVID 19 we will have a drop off location for supplies. You may drop off at 
Bloom Consulting Offices 8810 Will Clayton Pkwy, Suite E, Humble TX 77338. 
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Due to COVID 19 we will have a drop off location for books. You may drop off at Bloom 
Consulting Offices 8810 Will Clayton Pkwy, Suite E, Humble TX 77338. 
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U​PCOMING​ E​VENTS​ ​AND​ M​EETINGS​       
 
 

August 27: Unlocking the Mysteries of our Members 
  September 22: Unlocking the Mysteries (cont.) 

  October 22: Unlocking the Beauty of Fall 
   November 12: Unlocking the Thankfulness of he Season 

December: Party TBD 
January 14 
February 23 

March 11 
April: Founder’s Day TBD 

May 5: End of Year celebration/Induction of new members 
 
 

*Meetings will be held via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88279032515?pwd=alhkdVRVRWtmYkVVYytNK2lVUUxVZ
z09 
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B​IRTHDAYS 
 
 

 
 

August 
1st - Leslie Johnson 
1st - Robin Sulpizio 

4th - Judy Dunnegan 
10th - Chris Pearce 

12th - Mary Widmier 
13th - Bonnie Longnion 
23rd - Clemmie Mann 

 
September 

16th - Teri Miller 
20th - Kathy Hogan 
23rd - Derry Summer 

24th - Caryn Uttenweiler 
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Holiday Sale 

Pre - order Sept 22 - Oct 22 
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Lambda Delta Officers 

 
President: Roni Jo Frazier 

1st Vice President: Derry Summer 
2nd Vice President: Mary Widmier 

Recording Secretary: Quinn Perkins 
Corresponding Secretary: Leslie Johnson 

Treasurer: Rhian Webb 
Parliamentarian/Membership Chair: Carol Smith 

 
 

International Theme:  2020-2021 
Leading Women Educators Impacting Education Worldwide 

Alpha State Theme: 2019-2021 
You are the Key 

Lambda Delta Theme: 2020 
Unlocking possibilities 

 

 
www.dkglambdadelta.weebly.com 

 
 
  NEWSLETTER  SUBMISSIONS 
Please send news submissions,  
additions or corrections for  
The Ledger​ to:  
Leslie Johnson @  
Lambdadeltacsecretary@gmail.com 
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